
From: Smith, Gary (Fish & Boat)
To: Green, Pat
Cc: Schaeffer, Brad; Cornish, Robert; Smiles, Heather A
Subject: RE: question on PFBC determinations on trout waters of PPP
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:55:53 PM

Pat,
 
I forgot to mention Class A Wild Trout Streams.  Please see my revised statement:
 
The recent changes to the PFBC’s lists of Stream Sections that Support Natural Reproduction of
 Trout and Class A Wild Trout Streams have not altered my encroachment comments to DEP -
 Southwest and Southcentral Regions.  My comments that were submitted to DEP in September and
 October 2015 are still current and correct.
 
Gary
 
 
Gary A. Smith | Fisheries Biologist
PA Fish & Boat Commission
Division of Environmental Services, Natural Gas Section
236 Lake Road
Somerset, PA 15501
814-279-3080
 
 
 

From: Smith, Gary (Fish & Boat) 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:08 PM
To: 'Green, Pat'
Cc: Schaeffer, Brad; Cornish, Robert; Smiles, Heather A
Subject: RE: question on PFBC determinations on trout waters of PPP
 
Pat,
 
The recent changes to the PFBC’s list of Stream Sections that Support Natural Reproduction of Trout
 have not altered my encroachment comments to DEP - Southwest and Southcentral Regions.  My
 comments that were submitted to DEP in September and October 2015 are still current and correct.
 
Gary
 
 
Gary A. Smith | Fisheries Biologist
PA Fish & Boat Commission
Division of Environmental Services, Natural Gas Section
236 Lake Road
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Somerset, PA 15501
814-279-3080
 
 
 
 

From: Green, Pat [mailto:Pat.Green@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 11:35 AM
To: Smith, Gary (Fish & Boat)
Cc: Schaeffer, Brad; Cornish, Robert
Subject: question on PFBC determinations on trout waters of PPP
 
Hi Gary,
I hope you are doing well.  In September and October of 2015, you provided your review of trout
 classifications on streams crossed by the Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project (PPP) for the
 Southwest and Southcentral Regions of PADEP.  We have been told by PADEP that some
 classifications of streams have changed, and both PADEP and Tetra Tech were unsure if your review
 took into account any upcoming changes for trout classifications.  If you would like, I can send you
 all the letters you provided to us that were addressed to Mike Englehardt and Andy McDonald. 
 PADEP required us to follow up and identify any changes in trout status.
 
The long and short of all of this is quite a simple question- is the review you completed of those
 streams in SWRO and SCRO still current and correct?
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you Gary!
 
Pat Green |  Ecological Services Manager
Tetra Tech | Natural Resource Services
Main: 716.849.9419 | Cell: 585.975.9782 | Fax: 716.849.9420
Pat.Green@tetratech.com
 
Tetra Tech | Complex World, Clear Solutions
285 Ellicott Street | Buffalo, NY 14203 | www.tetratech.com
 
PLEASE NOTE:  This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information.
 Any distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be
 unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from
 your system.
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